
We want to hear from you about what your vision and values 
are for Sac City Unified so we can better represent the needs of 
our community. 

Over the next few weeks, the Board of Education will engage in a listening 
campaign to hear directly from families. We’ll use that feedback to create 
our 5-year priorities for our district’s next strategic plan. Please attend any 
of the listening sessions scheduled across all seven Trustee areas of the 
school district. This will be an opportunity for you to share directly with 
school board members your priorities for the district as a whole.

You’re Invited to Help Us Shape 
the Future of Our School District

10/30/23 C.K. McClatchy HS (Library) 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

11/1/23 Rosemont HS (Auditorium) 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

11/3/23 Luther Burbank HS (Cafeteria) 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

11/6/23 Hiram Johnson HS (Cafeteria) 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

11/7/23 West Campus HS (Multi-Purpose) 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

11/8/23 John F. Kennedy HS (Auditorium) 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

11/9/23 American Legion HS (Multi-Purpose) 5:30 – 7:30 p.m.


